
“It's obvious that people feel passionate about their hospital...”
Dr. Rhee is delighted that         
he can now perform kidney 
stone surgeries right here in 
Muskoka. With support from 
the community, the foundation 
was able to contribute $185,000 
and purchase a holmium laser 
and associated equipment for 
laser lithotripsy, a specialized 
treatment for kidney stones. 
This laser has the ability to 
break up kidney stones in order 
to reduce their size and allow 
them to pass naturally out of the 
patient's body.

A recent recruit to Muskoka, 
Dr. Rhee, a urologist, moved   
to Bracebridge in August   
2016, following a residency     
at Queen's University in   
Kingston. Originally from 
Richmond Hill, he went to 
medical school in London, 
Ontario. Dr. Rhee is the    
second urologist at the hospital, 
joining Dr. Drohomyrecky.

"We had to refer patients to 
other centres," says Rhee, 
"meaning a lot of travel            
for them and multiple               
appointments while we served 
as the middleman."

"With this technology, we 
access through natural entry 
points, such as the urethra, 
rather than by incision," 
explains Dr. Rhee. "The non- 
invasive nature of this proce-
dure means most patients can 
go home the same day." One 
risk is that the presence of 
kidney stones can arise as an 
emergency, with a sudden 
attack. The pain from a block-
age by a stone in the kidney or 
ureter can be quite intense. 
Should this occur nowadays, 

with the purchase of the new 
holmium laser, the patient can 
now receive this urgent care     
in Bracebridge. 

With a nearby office location, 
Rhee sees patients at either the 
hospital or at his office at             
9 Ann Street. He currently sees 
patients from Parry Sound to 
Haliburton and anticipates the 
growth of his practice since he 
can now offer this treatment.

In addition to adding this new 
service to Muskoka, Rhee finds 
comfort in helping the hospital 
expand their offerings. "The 
hospital has been very support-
ive in my brief time here." He 
credits up-to-date equipment as 
a critical tool to help bring other 
young doctors to the area. 

Dr. Rhee lives in Bracebridge 
with his wife and two-year-old 
daughter and they have, "loved 
getting to know the other     
families in the area."

The Moose 
FM Radio-
thon reached 
an all-time 
high this 
Thanksgiv-
ing. In total, 
$56,476 was 
raised over a 
1 2 - h o u r 
period live at 
the Moose 
FM studios 
in Brace-
bridge. The 

results were more than double the 
$22,016 raised in 2016.

This year was the 10th anniversary of 
the radiothon. One of the highlights   
was a visit from Julia Tilson and her 
mother, Johanna Tilson. They retold the 
story that has become legendary at the 
hospital - about how, 11 years ago, 
Julia's life was saved when the 
newly-purchased CT scanner speedily 
diagnosed a brain bleed.

Tom Young co-hosted the radiothon    
for part of the day and told the story       
of his experience at the hospital while 
battling cancer. A number of former 
patients came forward to tell of the 
excellent care they received during 
various health crises in their lives. A 
few of the larger gifts of $5,000 or 
more came from Paul & Shirley 
Hammond, Richard & Marilyn Coles, 
Scotiabank, Muskoka Brewery, and the 
Bracebridge Tim Hortons Smile 
Cookie campaign.

"The results exceeded our expecta-
tions," said Colin Miller, the              
foundation's executive director.          
"It's obvious that people feel                
passionate about their hospital. This 
result demonstrates that they are eager 
to support the needs today."

Tenth anniversary of
radiothon sets all-time high

New laser equipment expands
services in Muskoka

Dr. Jonathan Rhee with the
new holmium laser.

Ryder and Raelyn Veitch
give the Moose FM

mascot their donation.
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The hospital was there for me when things didn't go well

Gidley succeeds Hammond as foundation chair

Last June I became alarmed when I 
started to experience severe abdominal 

pains. I went to the South Muskoka 
emergency room, where the medical 
personnel saw me in a timely manner. 
They eased my pain and recommended 
that I should see my family doctor as 
soon as possible. I promptly took their 
advice and my doctor referred me to a 
surgeon who immediately booked me 
for surgery. When I arrived at the           
hospital at 7 am on August 30, they were 
very thorough in preparing me both 
physically and mentally for the              
operation. I was a little nervous, but 
throughout the preparation I was made 

to feel at ease by the staff. I woke up 
over three hours later to find out that, 
because of complications, I had to have 
a major operation instead of the original 
plan involving laparoscopic surgery. 
Over the next two days recovering at the 
hospital, the staff did an excellent job 
taking care of my needs regarding pain 
and comfort. I returned home feeling 
satisfied that I won that one because of 
my supportive team at the hospital who 
took such good care of me.

John Rosbak

Ask anyone on the South           
Muskoka Hospital Foundation 
board and they'll tell you that you 
can't replace Paul Hammond - but 
you can build on what he has 
accomplished. At least that's what 
the incoming chair Mark Gidley 
says about his outgoing chair.

"I've learned a lot from Paul's          
contributions," says Gidley, "and         
I appreciate what he's done all      
these years. In fact, I'm not letting 
him leave - he'll stay on as an         
honourary director."

Hammond has served formally on 
the foundation board for the past 
nine years, the last three as        
foundation chair. Previous to that, 
he served as campaign chair.

"I've trained Mark well," Hammond 
jokes. "The foundation is in good 
hands. I feel good about what the 
board has accomplished over the 
years. We've had a couple of very 
good campaigns. But we have to 
keep going, we can't let up. Mark 
will forge on ahead and ensure the 
hospital continues to serve our 

community with excellence."

The foundation's executive director 
Colin Miller expresses a profound        
gratitude for Paul's contributions. 
"His deep roots in the community 
and his dedication have                 
produced a significant benefit        
to the hospital. No one can           
ever doubt Paul's commitment."

Part of that commitment included a 
$5,000 donation at the recent 
Moose FM Radiothon from Paul 
and Shirley Hammond. "Paul is 
putting his money where his     
mouth is," says Miller. "He's 
always been that way, setting         
the example, inspiring and          
leading others."

Although Hammond and Gidley 
will each do things according to 
their own style, they have similar           
feelings about the hospital. 
"There's a lot of changes across the 
province in terms of funding and 
everyone is trying to look down the 
road and strategize for the future," 
says Gidley. "That's all well and 
good but the bottom line is if you 

want to have the resources in your 
local hospital, you have to be 
willing to support it today. It's all 
about community."

Gidley and his wife Patricia live         
in Bala, the town founded by             
his great-grandfather. He keeps     
busy between family, including 
grandchildren, boating on Lake   
Muskoka, and his work as a real 
estate broker.

Mark Gidley (left) succeeds
Paul Hammond as foundation chair. 

John Rosbak, Torrance
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Donors sometimes come into 
the office to express their 
concern about the long-term 
planning for the hospital. It's 
prudent to have long-term 
plans and the province wisely 
requires us to do so, in order 
to make the appropriate 
decisions at the appropriate 
times. It only makes sense.

Granted, the changes under 
discussion are big ones that 
may affect the location of the 
hospital. People are 
concerned and rightly so. 
However, we cannot let 20 
years into the future affect 
important actions that need to 
be taken today. As I look at  
the lengthy list of equipment 
needs for the hospital, I'm 
impressed by how many 
we've been able to cross        
off that list, thanks to the 
generosity of our donors.    
Our community clearly 
demonstrates, over and over 
again, how important it is to 

have quality health care. 

One recent example of this is 
the Moose FM Radiothon 
held this past Thanksgiving. 
Donors more than doubled 
their support from the           

previous year. Another 
landmark that occurred this 

past summer was exceeding 
the $1 million mark in 
proceeds from the various 
charity golf tournaments over 
the years. We are grateful that 
so many in Muskoka support 
the hospital in one way or 
another; service clubs, 
businesses and individuals 
donate generously or hold an 
event that inspires others        
to donate.

Despite all these successes, 
some hesitate because of their 
concern for long-term plans. I 
encourage those people to 
look at today and the near 
future - as that's where our 
focus has to be. We need to 
keep our hospital strong and 
in order to do that, we need to 
keep in mind the list of $3 
million of significant needs 
that we strive to provide each 
and every year.

Today is the focus by which 
we can build our tomorrow.

SSououth  Mususkoka  a  Hospiospital    Founoundationion

“Today is the focus by 
which we can build

our tomorrow.”
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Sandy Adamson
Bonnie Alexander
All About Kitchens
All Ontario Recycling Inc.
Drew Allen
Allport Marina
Trevor & Lynda Appleby
Jason A. Armstrong "Drive Muskoka"
Ron & Pauline Austin
Auxiliary to the South Muskoka   
 Memorial Hospital
B & B Excavating Sewer & Drains
Aubrey & Marsha Baillie
Baysville Lions Club
BDC Electric
Beaumaris Yacht Club
Max & Sandy Beaumont
Loretta Beavis
John Borchardt
Bradley & Lorna Bowes
Bracebridge Home Hardware
James Bradbury
Brian Brocklehurst
Ian D.M. Brooker
Georgia C. Brooks
H.J. Brooks & Sons Ltd.
David & Linda Brouillette
Dunc Brown Contracting Ltd.
Joanne Brown
Browning Island Cottagers' Association
Joyce Brubaker
Glad Bryce
Constantine & Natalie Bubela
Thomas & Josephine Bunker
Allen Burgoyne Dentistry Professional   
 Corporation
Guy Burry & Liz Lundell
Tye & Janet Burt
Shirley Campbell
Canadian Tire Gravenhurst
William & Jane Cannon
Guy & Margaret Carr-Harris
Brian Cartwright
Casey Contracting Muskoka Ltd.- Cary Cain
Castle Peak Residents' Council
Lyle Cathcart
Cavalcade Ford Lincoln Sales Ltd.
Robert & Bea Chafee
Chestnut Park Real Estate Ltd.
CIBC Charitable Foundation
Martin & Marilyn Clague
Norman Clark & Janet Merklinger
Peter & Catherine Clark
James & Edna Claydon
John  & Pattie Cleghorn
Bruce Cleland
Dennis Cleveland
Estate of Hubert Beresford Clinch
CN Employees' & Pensioners' 
 Community Fund

Don & Helen Coates
Marilyn & Richard Coles
Ronald Cook
Coote, Hiley & Jemmett Ltd.
Robert & Fran Cornell
Keith Coulson
Kenneth Coulson
Coulson Bros. Scow Service
Country Queen Foods
J. Douglas Cowan
Craigellachie Corp.
Crestview Investment Corporation
Keith & Tacey Cross
Katherine Cross
Doug Cross
John & Elizabeth Curran
Henry & Joan Currie
Pearl Davidson
Rolph & Joan Davis
Susanne M. Dawe
Harold Dawson
K. Vicki Dechert
Joe Delanty
Brian & Shirley Domelle
R.T. Doty Ltd. Canadian Tire Store - Ron           
 & Mary Doty
Anthony Drohomyrecky
DUCA Financial Services
Paul Dunn
David Durant
Beverley Eastwood
Paul Ecclestone
Michael & Barbara Edgecombe
George & Penney Edwards
Michael & Rosemary Edwards
Gary & Susan Elliott
Carol Ellis
Dave Ellis Pro Am Golf Tournament
Paul Erb
William & Barbara Etherington
Family Wealth Consulting Inc.
Harold Featherston
Christine Featherstone
Bob & Kelly Fenn
Jack & Lorna Fenn
Earl Ferguson Construction Inc.
Graeme & Phyllis Ferguson
George Figueiredo
Firstbrook, Cassie & Anderson Ltd.
Estate of Betty Leone Fitzmaurice
Fitzmaurice Brothers Carpentry Ltd.
Charles J. Forret
Don & Mary Forsyth
Fowler Construction Co. Ltd.
Margarete Fromm-Cameron
Gagnon's Your Independent Grocer
Graeme A. Gair
Jim Gardiner
John & Annabelle Garrow
Ken Garth

Mark & Patricia Gidley
Keith Gillan
Mary Gilmour
Jan Goossens
Sandy & Kenny Gordon
Sheila Gossen
Granite Ridge Retirement Residence
Bert A. Grant
William & Donna Greavette
Greavette Chevrolet Buick Cadillac   
 GMC Ltd.
Alan Greenberg & Darcia Rowntree
Ronald & Debby Griffiths
Robert A. Groskorth
Orvil & Fran Hammond
Bradley Hammond
Jim & Cheryl Hammond
Paul & Shirley Hammond
Brian & Valerie Harris
Harris-Sheaffer LLP
Monica Hastings
Audrey S. Hellyer Charitable Foundation
William Hemens
Hermant Family Foundation
HGC Engineering
Harry D.L. Hill
Lois Hillman
Billy & Rosalie Hitchcock
Jeff Hodges
Marina Hoekstra
Gordon & Shirley Hollingworth
David & Mariella Holmes
Home Care Oxygen Service - Randy &  
 Jodie Evans
Ken Hotson
Carol Howorucha
John Hudswell
Shirley Hunt
Donald F. Hunter Charitable Foundation
Lillian Hunter
Hydro One Employees' & Pensioners'   
 Charity Trust
Biagio Iannantuono & Tina Kappos
Investors Group (Strategic 
 Charitable Giving Foundation)
Robert & Lynn Jacob
Jaytex of Canada Ltd.
Amy H. Jephcott
Bob Jones
Chris & Kristen Jones
JSW Manufacturing Inc.
John & Gisela Jurgeneit
Kawartha Credit Union
Kersti Kents
Boris Kikely
Grant Kilpatrick
Kimberley Hearing Centre
KRCMAR Surveyors
Kubota North & the Jackson Family
Wayne & Chris Kummer

 We make every attempt to ensure the accuracy of this list. If we have accidentally
omitted or misspelled your name, please contact us at the Foundation office.

South Muskoka Hospital Foundation is grateful for every donation it receives. 
The following individuals, businesses, and organizations made gifts of $500 or 

more between July 1, 2016 and October 15, 2017. 



Lake of Bays Association
Donald G. Lang
James Larock
Steven Latimer
The Lawrason Foundation
L.B.T. Investments Inc.
Stephen & Mary Anne Leeder
Angela LeMaitre
Anne Y. Lindsey
Lions Club of Bracebridge
Barry & Carol Lockhart
Shamrock Lodge
Steve & Linda Lowden
M & S Whipp Ltd.
Clyde & Janet  MacDuff
Hugh & Joan MacLennan
Cathleen & Adam MacLennan
Gail MacNaughton
Bob & Lois Manning
W. Selby Martin
Elizabeth Mason
Phil Matthews
Dorothy McCullough
McDonald-Blair - Chestnut Park 
 Real Estate
Tom & Barbara McDonald
Robert & Iris McDonald
McDonalds Resturants of 
 Muskoka - Al & Lisa Cumber
Brian & Sharon McGrath
Peter & Margaret McLaren
E.R.S. McLaughlin
Robert McLeish
Amy McLeish & John Guy Lafleur
Chuck McNair Electric
Barry McNicol
Don J. McVittie
Sherry McVittie
Michael & Margaret Michalski
Walter Milbury
Colin A. Miller
Hedley Miller
Edwin M. Mills
MNP LLP
Modern Home Carpet One
Montgomery Golf Tournament
John Morrison
Morrow Electric Ltd.
Neil Murphy
Craig Murray
Muskoka Bay Golf Corporation
Muskoka Brewery
Muskoka Chrysler Sales
Muskoka Custom Cleaning
Muskoka Drilling & Blasting
Muskoka KIA
Muskoka Lakes Golf & Country Club
Muskoka Lumber & Building Supply Centre

Muskoka Originals Hockey Team
Muskoka Transport Spare Tires
Muskoka Window & Door Centre
Alice Louise Needler
Ron & Susan Nicholson
Nissan Of Muskoka
No Good Productions
NorStar Aluminium Products Ltd. -   
 Kevin & Cheryl Browne
Edwin Nufer
Georgina O'Gallagher
David Ogilvie
James Onions
Ontario Power Generation Employees'  
 & Pensioners' Charity Trust
Origin Merchant Partners
Martin O'Shaughnessy
PACE Savings & Credit Union
Louis Pagnutti
Malcolm Payne
John Penswick
Kent & Susan Phillips
Pittsburgh Muskoka Foundation
Dan & Jacklyn Poland
Port Carling Foodland
Port Carling Golf & Country Club
Douglas & Diane Porter
Vivienne Poy
Premier North Ltd.
Raw Design
Raymond G. Danniels
John Rayworth
RBC Financial Group
Mike Redding
Raymond & Sandy Reichert
George & Alana Reid
Remax Ontario-Atlantic Canada Inc.
John & Pamela Rennie
John & Kim Reucassel
Alan & Queenie Reville
Richard Wallace Real Estate
John Richardson
Evelyn Roberts
The Rock Grill & Patio
Nancy Roper
Rotary Club of Bracebridge-
 Muskoka Lakes
Rotary Club of Bracebridge
Royal LePage Signature
Sandy Lane Resorts
Lisa J. Saunders
Linda Schell
Rolf & Rosemarie Schoene
Marianne Schuehle
Bruce Schulz
Scotiabank
Florence June Sealy
Mary Sharp

Shine Media Inc.
Shoppers Drug Mart LIFE 
 Foundation
Barbara Simpson
Timothy Smith
David & Rosie Smith
Thomas G. Smith
John W.M. Smith
Keith Sommerville
South Muskoka Minor Hockey   
 Association
Estate of Margaret Rose Sowman
Shirley Stafford
Stephen's Butcher Shop
Morley & Dawn Stephen
Stephen's Bay Association
Michael & Ann Stoten
Subaru of Muskoka
Sutton Group - Admiral Realty
Nancy & Brian Thompson
Ann E. Thompson
Thomson Terminals Ltd.
Ellen Thornton
Walter Thur
Charles & Audrey Thibault
Titanium Transportation Group - Ted &  
 Marilyn Daniel
Town of Bracebridge
Town of Gravenhurst
William E. Towns
Trolleybus Urban Developments Inc.
True North Log Homes
Bruce & Cathie Turner
Irene H. Turney
Linda Turvey
Twin Cities Dry Storage Ltd.
Elly Vanderrest
Wahta Mohawk First Nation
Katharine Walker
Brad Wallace
Rosemary Walt
James Walton
Waste Connections of Canada Inc.
Judith & Wilfrid Watson
Wavemaker Pool Spa Showroom
Victoria C. Weaver
Weismiller Lumber Ltd.
Wilson Niblett Motors
Windermere & District Lions Club
Windermere Golf & Country Club
Douglas & Laurice Woollings
Burton G. Wray
Robert & Joan Wright
You-Go Rentals & Sales
Gordon & Michele Young
Tom Young

 We make every attempt to ensure the accuracy of this list. If we have accidentally
omitted or misspelled your name, please contact us at the Foundation office.

South M
uskoka H

ospital Foundation thanks you.
South Muskoka Hospital Foundation is grateful for every donation it receives. 
The following individuals, businesses, and organizations made gifts of $500 or 

more between July 1, 2016 and October 15, 2017. 



Special Fundraising Events

Ensuring our community’s health care future

Name______________________________________________

Address ____________________________________________

City________________________________________________

Province _______________Postal Code __________________

Telephone___________________________________________

Email Address ________________________________________

All donations will be acknowledged and appropriately receipted.
Registered Charitable No. 11915 7998 RR0001

Cheque enclosed

Please charge my VISA

Please charge my Mastercard

Please charge my American Express

Cardholder Name_____________________________

Card Number ________________________________

Expiry Date _________________________________

Please send me information on making a gift in my will

$25    $50   $100   $250

$500   other $_________

My (our) cheque is enclosed in the amount of:

I/we have made a provision for a bequest in our will

Please discontinue future mailings

75 Ann Street, Bracebridge ON  P1L 2E4

SSououth  Mususkoka  a  Hospiospital    Founoundationion

Golf tournaments exceed $1 million mark in fundraising - During the
summer months, golf tournaments give a big boost to the South Muskoka Hospital 

Foundation’s coffers. Notably this year, the foundation exceeded the $1 million
mark in cumulative funds received from three of its largest golf tournaments

over the years. These three include the Dave Ellis Pro-Am Golf Tournament, the
Peter Freed Charity Tournament, and the South Muskoka Golf Classic. From left,

Lori Reynolds (Freed Charity Golf Classic), Dave Bacon (Dave Ellis Pro-Am 
Golf Tournament), and Jodie Evans (South Muskoka Golf Classic).

Youth clean up for the cause - The
youth at the Beaumaris Yacht and

Country Club raised $615 for the hospital 
through a golf cart wash. Beaumaris

resident Teddy Littler presents a cheque
to Foundation representative Joanna
Gallant. The donation will be used to 
purchase an infant heartbeat monitor.

Smiling for the hospital - For 
a week in September, both
Tim Hortons locations in 

Bracebridge donated $1 for 
each cookie sold, totalling 

$5008. Here, Jaxon & Rowan 
Gallant purchase their cookies 

from Kathrina.

Spare Tires show heart - Members of the 
Muskoka Transport Spare Tires present 

Colin Miller of the Foundation with a
cheque for $6,000. The proceeds were
raised at the Bruce Robinson Memorial
Golf Tournament. These funds will be

used to assist with the purchase of a new 
stress testing machine in the cardio

respiratory department at the SMMH Site.



Autumn is here and we 
recently celebrated Thanks-
giving, a reminder of all that 
we have to be thankful      
for. Muskoka Algonquin 
Healthcare is so fortunate  
to have great staff and    
physicians and dedicated 
volunteers who contribute 
each and every day to 
high-quality, safe patient 
care at our two sites.

At the same time, we are 
challenged year after year  
to  operate within the       
provincial funding formula 
for hospitals. We are          
not alone in this struggle. 
Underfunding is a            
challenge facing numerous 
medium-sized hospitals 
across Ontario. I am grate-

ful for the support of the 
MAHC Board of Directors, 
our health care profession-
als and municipal leaders 
for their continued and 
relentless advocacy for 
more operating dollars for 
our Muskoka hospitals. 

It’s important to remember 
this provincial funding is  
for hospital operations only, 
and communities like ours 
here in South Muskoka     
are expected to pay for   
capital needs like equip-
ment, technology and  
building infrastructure. 

To continue to provide the 
best patient care today      
and in the future, we         
rely on state-of-the-art 

equipment , 
sophisticated 
information 
technology, 
and safe and high-function-
ing buildings. We require      
millions of dollars every 
year to replace old equip-
ment, to keep pace with 
technology and to ensure 
that our patients get the very 
best safe care. 

Whether it’s an outdoor 
adventure gone wrong, a 
stroke or heart attack           
or a life-saving surgical  
procedure, we are here      
for you when you need       
us most. Please continue     
to be here for us. We           
are always in need of      
your support.

Chief Executive Officer
Muskoka Algonquin Healthcare

A Message from Natalie Bubela

Support from local business has 
been a cornerstone of our hospital 
since 1929, the year after we 
opened. Our current corporate 
partners say they are proud to be 
part of South Muskoka Memorial 
Hospital. They know their 
support is making a huge impact 
on patient lives. Without the 
generosity and support of our 
corporate partners, much of what 
we have accomplished would not 
have been possible.

While every gift is important,    
we would like to acknowledge the 
following corporations and busi-
nesses that have an existing 
pledge commitment of $25,000 or 
greater:

• Canadian Tire Bracebridge
• Canadian Tire Gravenhurst
• Cavalcade Ford Lincoln Sales Ltd.
• CIBC
• Greavette Chevrolet Buick   
 Cadillac GMC Ltd.

• JSW Manufacturing
• Kawartha Credit Union
• Muskoka Brewery
• Muskoka Chrysler Sales
• Muskoka Kia
• Muskoka Window and Door Centre
• RBC
• Scotiabank
• Titanium Transportation Group
• Town of Bracebridge
• Town of Gravenhurst

Good for Business Program

"W
e are here for you when you need us m

ost."
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South Muskoka Hospital Foundation Mission Statement
To provide charitable financial support to South Muskoka Memorial Hospital 
Site for capital projects, equipment and new technology as well 
as staff education to enhance patient care.

To support the improvement of health care in 
South Muskoka for permanent and seasonal residents.

South Muskoka Hospital Foundation appreciates your generous financial support.  We          
recognize your right to privacy and we pledge to protect it.  The information you have provided 
to us will be used to process your donation(s) and to provide you with acknowledgement and an 
appropriate receipt.

From time to time, we may use your contact information to keep you informed of other           
activities, events and/or fundraising opportunities in support of the Foundation.

We are also pleased to send you our biannual newsletter.

The South Muskoka Hospital Foundation does not trade or sell donor lists. If at anytime you do 
not wish to be listed in our recognition programs or to receive our newsletter, please contact us 
at (705) 645-4404 ext 3193 or smh.foundation@mahc.ca.

For more information about your privacy, please visit our website at 
www.healthmuskoka.ca and click on ‘About Us’ then ‘Accountable To You.’

Our Privacy Statement

Check out our website at 
www.healthmuskoka.ca

75 Ann Street, Bracebridge ON  P1L 2E4
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